
I can hardly believe that we are already approaching the end 

of our first full week back at Grampound with Creed. 

It has been a real delight to see the children return in such a 

positive and sensible way; we are all incredibly proud of them! 

The classes have taken on board all the new guidelines and 

rules that we now have in place and have shown real under-

standing and maturity beyond their years. 

I have been hearing a lot of laughter and happy voices from 

the classes all week. It feels like the school has really come 

alive again. 

I would like to thank all the parents and families too for work-

ing with us to make the drop off and pick up times so smooth; 

helping us to keep the children and staff safe. 

I also would like to say how much I appreciate your under-

standing over the closure of the Lostledan bubble this week, it 

has been an unexpected and turbulent start for them… I will of 

course update you as soon as I have new information to share. 

Thank you very much for your ongoing support and coopera-

tion and have a wonderful weekend. 

With very best wishes, 

Caroline Jarrett 



Free School Meals 

Further to the letter that was 

emailed to parents, if you need 

to apply for benefits in the  

coming weeks or months don’t    

forget to contact the Free 

School Meal Department at  

Cornwall Council to see if you 

are eligible for Free School 

Meals. 

The contact details are -

    01872 323298 or 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/

schoolmeals 


